

Ravenshead Preschool Playgroup Newsletter

July 2022 (Summer Term 2)

Goodbye and thank you

As this school year has come to end and we celebrated for many children their last day at Ravenshead Preschool Playgroup, I want to thank each and every one of you for choosing to bring your children to our preschool and for supporting us in helping your child reach their full potential. I also want to thank all the children for all the fun, their wow moments and the laughter we have shared this year. We have made so many happy memories together.

We are so proud of all the children and we want to wish them all well their next step to "Big School". Please remember that although you are leaving Ravenshead Preschool Playgroup, you will always remain part of us. Please keep in touch, visit us, and remember the fun we've had together.

On behalf of the team, I would like to say a huge thank you for all our lovely end of term cards and gifts. We are so grateful to you all.

Please remember to download and save your Tapestry Learning Journals, they will be available until the 1st September 2022.

Staff

Another huge, heartfelt thankyou to all the preschool staff. They have supported me in my first year as the manager of our established and successful setting. I was and remain determined to continue to extend our exceptional standards and couldn't do this without such a wonderful team. The staffs continuing commitment, enthusiasm and care makes Ravenshead Preschool Playgroup the fantastic place it is, and it is down to them that the children enjoy their time with us. I hope they have all have a restful summer.

Committee News

Wow, what another year it has been. I wanted to take time to say a big thank you to each and every one of you for your support towards the preschool. It has not been an easy year, as we have been continuing with the transfer to a CIO that has finally been completed. A big thank you and well done. The committee will see one member stepping down, so we are in need of some new members. Without a committee our charity is unable to operate so if any new or existing parents are interested in joining the committee – please contact me.



This terms date:

Monday 5th September 2022: Preschool open Autumn 1 Friday 14th October: Last day of half term Monday 31st October: Preschool open Autumn 2 Wednesday 21st December: Preschool closes for Christmas

Further events will be added.

Key Contacts

Jenny Dearman – Manager Tel: 01623 490707

Mobile: 07845956994 Email: ravensheadpgmanager@yahoo.com

Website: Ravensheadpreschoolplaygroup.co.uk

Also follow us on Facebook